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Duane D. Pearsal! 
President 
Statitrol Corporation 
140 So. Union Blvd. 
Lakewood, Colorado 

Dear Duane: 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20!510 

June 16, 1977 
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It is my understanding that the Small Business Administration has 
recently announced a new winner of the National Small Businessperson of 
the Year Award. 

I wanted to take this occasion to again congratulate you as the 
immediate past recipient of this prestigious award. Your record of 
contributions to the small business community the past year is one of 
the best in the history of the Small Business Administration. 

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of the small business people 
of this state and nation. It is gratefully acknowledged and appreciated 
by all. 

Best wishes. 
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·-S i n cerely, 

,~/ /~:::/.~ 
United States Senator 
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